
 

 

[Rogersville, Steuben Co. NY] 

 
 

New Church at South Dansville 

 
We learn by a letter from Rev. T. H. Tabor, that the Universalist Society 

at South Dansville, N.Y., have made arrangements for the erection of a new 
church.  Its dimensions are to be 34 feet by 50, and it is to be completed by 

the 1st of October next.  It gives us pleasure to learn that our cause is 
steadily on the advance in Steuben county, and that our ministers there are 

greatly encouraged at the hopeful prospects before them.  Br. Tabor remains 
at South Dansville another year. 

 
 

Christian Ambassador, Auburn NY, Sat. 21 May 1853 
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